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Select Models of IMPAXX® LED Warning Lights to be Discontinued

In our continuing efforts to stream-line our product offering and improve efficiencies, Federal Signal is 
discontinuing certain low-volume models of the IMPAXX® series of LED warning lights.  Popular models of the 
IMPAXX® family remain available.

Models Being Discontinued Description Recommended Substitute Description of Recommended Substitute

IPX300-5 and IPX300-5-M1 3 White LEDs, Clear lens MPS300U-W MicroPulse™, 3 White LEDs, Clear lens

IPX300-6 and IPX300-6-M1 3 Green LEDs, Clear lens
MPS300U-G MicroPulse™, 3 Green LEDs, Clear lens

IPX302-6 and IPX302-6-M1 3 Green LEDs, Green lens

IPX302-3 and IPX302-3-M1 3 Blue LEDs, Blue lens
MPS300U-B MicroPulse™, 3 Blue LEDs, Clear lens

IPX302-3DEU 3 Blue LEDs, Blue lens w/ conn

IPX620B-BA and IPX620B-BA-M1 6 Blue/ 6 Amber LEDs, Clear lens MPS620U-BA MicroPulse™, 6 Blue / 6 Amber LEDs, Clear lens

IPX620B-RA and IPX620B-RA-M1 6 Red / 6 Amber LEDs, Clear lens MPS620U-RA MicroPulse™, 6 Red / 6 Amber LEDs, Clear lens

New orders for the discontinued models listed above will no longer be accepted after November 20, 2020. 
Any new orders received must be for shipment prior to December 31, 2020.

For more information, please visit our website at www.fedsig.com or contact us at 1-800-264-3578.
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